
Hard Hike, February 28, 2023, Cancelled 
 
Due to heavy rain, occasional snow and bitter cold, our February 28 Hard Hike is 
cancelled. Even without additional rain on Tuesday, conditions on the Twin Peaks Trail 
will be miserable at best and treacherous at worst. So, we will cancel the hike on 
Tuesday and save this wonderful outing for another day. 
 
Thank you.  
Carl Ludwig, Hiker’s Chairman  
Bill Guthreau, Hike Leader 
 
 
 
 


